Harvest Conference Ladies Retreat Report 2024
September 6-7, 2024, was a lovely weekend for the Ladies of the Harvest Conference and other special guests.  We gathered at Laurelville Retreat Center for a weekend of fun, fellowship and spiritual growth.
The theme for the weekend was ROYAL: A REGAL WOMAN.  Our focus was on being daughters of the King and the importance that means in our lives as we live for Him.  For a little added fun we invited the ladies to bring a crown to wear and show off their royal side.
Pastor Joie Miller from Champion Christian Center Church was our speaker and shared with us from God’s Word about living a life for Christ that was fulfilling and rewarding.  Pastor Joie and her husband have a vibrant ministry at their church and was an inspiration to the ladies that attended the Retreat.
Thanks to the generosity of the ladies and the silent and live auction we were able to bless ministry areas directly related to women in Ukraine.  Thank you to Julie Durbin for keeping us informed and connected to some of the greatest needs there.
Overall we had over fifty women take part in our special weekend.  I wish to express my many thanks to each of the ladies who helped to make it all possible.  It truly is a team effort that could not be possible without their help.  
We look forward to seeing the Harvest Conference women again this year on September 5-6 for another great time of being refreshed and renewed.
Joyfully serving my God and our Ladies,
Pastor Carol Forsythe
